[bookmark: _GoBack]Significant variations between Accounting Statements for 2017-18 and 2018-19
Box 6: Other payments
2017-18: £2,595
2018-19: £4,707
The parish had a fully functioning Council for a whole financial year, something it had not experienced for many years.
One of the most significant differences was that the Council made three grants totalling £2,380.
The Council’s other payments totalled £2,327, a figure little different from the previous financial year when only one grant of £575 was made.
The most significant items which cannot be seen as normal, annual payments were that the Council:
· Paid for newsletter costs for two years, 2017 and 2018, rather than one
· Purchased four litter bins with stickers costing £306.

Geoffrey Ferres
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer
Sunday 16th June 2019

